
I hope that you will extend the protections for renters to at least 2022.  I know landlords will find it tough going, but I've been 
homeless before, and with a young child, and being out on the street is even worse (in my opinion).  We must remember that there 
are children involved, and they don't belong in homeless camps!  Hopefully these protections will be in combination with other 
measures (workforce assistance?) and of course control of the current pandemic to provide for those who through no fault of their 
own become vulnerable.  
Through plain good luck our household is hanging on, but if we weren't I would hope to have the support of measures that allowed 
us to live with a bit of comfort, safety and grace.

Thank you very miuch, Pam Allee, 7425 N Portsmouth Ave, 97203


